
WELFARE REPORT : AGM 2019/20 

Stockton Hockey Club is affiliated to England Hockey and adopt all their policies and procedures on 

welfare and safeguarding. These policies and procedures are all available on our website. We also 

have a dedicated welfare officer and a dbs accreditor. 

Next year we will continue to update our dbs statuses and welfare qualifications. We also intend to 

train more first aiders. 

Adopting teamo ensures that we have contact details and emergency contact details for all our 

members plus any health issues we need to be aware of. These details are confidential and are 

available to all team managers and coaches should they be needed. Any junior under 18 on teamo 

has to be registered by their parent/guardian and the registration also includes consent for travel 

and photography. Communication of junior is made via their parent/guardian. Registration on teamo 

is a condition of club membership. 

Welfare is an agenda item at our committee meetings. 

 

 

 


